We want to gather enthusiasts in all ages
from the Nordic outdoor organizations to
participate in our Nordic project

The third Nordic workshop will take place
in Gothenburg, at Sportfiskarna
Region Vast, Sjolyckan

Date: February 9th 2017
Time: 10-17

Additional overnight accomodation is possibly in
small cottages nearby af Karralund.

Background:

The Nordic Outdoor Network (NON) invite you to
participate in the project “"Outdoor life in the Nordic
region” and to attend the third Nordic workshop in
Gothenburg. The project will last for two years, and
there will be held 4 workshops totally. The project is
funded over the Nordic Committee for Children and
adolescents (NORDBUK), and our project will

e supporting some of the committee’s projects,
including promotion of cross-sectoral cooperation
with emphasis on including children’s and youths
perspectives, participation and influence.

Project goal:

In June 2017, the project will present a series of
recommendations for future work and actions, to
secure a high focus on outdoor life in the Nordic
Countries. These recommendations will act as
important input on how the organizations can help o
fulfill the objective of strengthening the Nordic efforts
in the outdoor life. Relevant children and youth
organizations should be involved and be co-creators
of meeting places, plus other member organizations
or other relevant organizations.

What to achieve during the third workshop:

» Share knowledge and experiences between
the countries/organizations

* Establish a common understanding for further
work

* Agree about recommendations, based on
the topics we discuss during the day

* Dialog with swedish politicians during the day



